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A Message From Pastor Joseph (PJ) 

 

Walk to Emmaus 

Reflections from Kim Young 

What I experienced on my 3-day walk to Emmaus.  
 My reason for attending this walk was to build my 

relationship with God.  

I knew about God, but I didn't know God.  

During my 3-day journey I prayed, I worshipped, I 

participated in Holy Communion, I studied and sang songs 

praising my Lord and Savior.  

I was also witnessing many selfless acts of love. God's love 

was all around me. It was so evident that Jesus was walking 

along side me. I felt the fire of God's infinite Love. The 

Holy Spirit was inside me. I was paralyzed with his love. 

This experience transformed me. 

I now know God.  I've accepted God's invitation to follow 

Jesus and to be his disciple. To be intentional with sharing 

His Love and Grace. "I want to share all that I can give".   

It is my gift and my purpose.  

God is good and I am a witness! 

You are LOVED! 

Kim Young 

What are you Thankful for? 

We usually think of this 

question during the 

Thanksgiving season,  but 

when these children said, 

ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳέ ǘƻ ƳŜ ƻƴ 

Halloween after I gave them 

a few candies I felt really 

good and that gave me a 

different thought.  I 

wondered if it would be better to show daily gratitude 

instead of waiting for Thanksgiving.  These children did 

not wait until Thanksgiving before expressing gratitude 

to me.   So I would like to express my profound thanks 

to God for all the ways in which I have been blessed.  

 

Pastor 

Appreciation 

Day  

 

REMINDERΥ ¢ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ 

with a percentage of your online spending at thousands 

of retailers.  Check it out!   www.umcmarket.org   

 

http://www.farmingdaleumc.org/
file:///C:/Users/Pastor/Downloads/www.umcmarket.org
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I am 

thankful 

for my 

friend 

who 

takes me biking! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

  

        

I am thankful for the wonderful 

hospitality of the Dass family, 

LΩƳ ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭƭȅ ŘŜŎƻǊŀǘŜŘ ŀƭǘŀǊ ōȅ /ŀǘƘȅ 5ƛƴŘŀ 

      
 

I am thankful for the new Nursery School camera 

security system donated by Bob Haynes. 

 

 

I am thankful for my friend 

who takes me biking! 
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Pastor Joseph reads to the Nursery School 

 

 
  

 

 

On Friday, October 13th, 

Pastor Joseph stopped by 

the Nursery School to tell 

Ƙƛǎ Ψ{ŜŜ ¸ƻǳ [ŀǘŜǊΣ 

!ƭƭƛƎŀǘƻǊΩ ǎǘƻǊȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 

children ς a story about a 

monkey and an alligator 

who were friends, and 

wanted to visit each 

ƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ƘƻƳŜǎΦ 
 

 

 

  

Nursery School News 
The children will bring food items in our church and place them in a 
special basket and Pastor Joseph will thank the children for helping to 
feed the hungry and talk to them about how important it is to remember 
people who have less.  The children are also preparing some songs for 
Thanksgiving and will sing them to the Pastor and the parents.  All 
parents and their families/friends are invited to attend this program that 
will take place in our church at the following times: 
 
Thursday, November 16th Mrs. Hettinger & Mrs. Sikoryak ï AM Class will 
meet the children in the church at 11:40 a.m. ï 12:00 noon. 
 
Friday, November 17th Mrs. Tuttle and Mrs. Martin ï AM Class will meet 
the children in the church at 11:15 a.m. ï 11:35 a.m. 
Mrs. Hettinger & Mrs. Sikoryak ï AM Class will meet the children in the 
church at 11:40 a.m. ï 12:00 noon. 
We hope that this will be a special day for you and your child. Blessings. 
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God Moment by Dorli Retinger 

Why I feel compelled to say 
something about my walk with 
WŜǎǳǎΥ  ƴƻǘŜΣ L ŘƛŘ ƴƻǘ ǎŀȅ άƳȅ 
walk to 9ƳƳŀǳǎέΦ  [ŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪ L 
ǎŀǿ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƻƪ ƛƴ ŀ tƛƭƎǊƛƳΩǎ ŜȅŜǎΣ 

and it all came back to me what I felt ς will I have 
to give a glowing report?  Take on extra duties at 
the church?  Increase my tithes and offering? 

None of the above!!  What I came home with, 
άŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƻŦŦ ǘƘŜ aƻǳƴǘŀƛƴέΣ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎƭƻǿ-simmering, 
little flickering flame that stubbornly refuses to 
stop burning!!  This has been the most important 
time in my life.  What I experience still is an 
ongoing journey. The beacon is lit ς for me to see. 
I would like for others who have not yet 
experienced this to take part in the next Walk, 
which is surely already in the planning stage. 

Bible Study Opportunities 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Adult Day Care 

Pastor Joseph will lead two bible study classes on 

Wednesdays beginning November 1, 2017 (no 

class on Thanksgiving Eve, Wed. Nov. 22nd).  

Wednesday 10:30 am ς Women of the Bible. 

Robert Carle, Professor of Theology will lead the 

aŜƴΩǎ [ŜŎǘƛƻƴŀǊȅ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘǳŘȅ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅǎ ŦǊƻƳ 

8:00 am ς 9:00 am. 


